
 

Union Station  Construction Notice 
 

 

Information as of October 25, 2022 

Partial Closure of Bay West Teamway 
Starting October 31, 2022 until April 2023 
 

 

Figure 1. Showing the closed portion of the Bay West Teamway in red. 
 
Background 
 
Starting Monday, October 31, 2022, the north side of Bay West Teamway (the indoor walkway on the 
west side of Bay Street) will be closed for construction. Stairs to GO train platforms 3-13 inside the 
Bay West Teamway will also be closed.  
 
The closure is needed to maintain safety in this area while important City of Toronto construction 
takes place for the new pedestrian bridge over Bay Street. 



 

 Union Station Construction Notice 
 

 

This construction notice can be translated into a 
different language upon request by emailing us at 
TorontoWest@metrolinx.com 

Cet avis de travaux de construction est disponible en 
français. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un 
courriel à TorontoWest@metrolinx.com 

Write to us at: TorontoWest@metrolinx.com 
Call us: 416-202-6911 
Find us on Twitter @GOExpansion 
Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/unionstation 
Subscribe to the Toronto West E-blast: www.metrolinx.com/subscribe  
 

 

 

 
 
What work is taking place? 
 
• EllisDon is constructing a pedestrian bridge 

over Bay Street that will extend the PATH 
from Union Station to the new office tower 
located at 141 Bay Street.  
 

• To facilitate pedestrian bridge construction, 
a footing located directly against the north 
end of the Bay West Teamway is required to 
support the bridge. Hoarding will be 
erected beside the Bay West Teamway and 
in front of the three doors at the north end 
of the Bay West Teamway. 

 
When is the work taking place? 
 
• The closure of the Bay West Teamway will 

start on October 31, 2022 and will continue 
until April 2023. 
 

• Please note that dates and times are 
approximate, and work could be 
rescheduled 
 

Questions 
 
• If you have any questions about this work or 

would like to be included on future email 
communications from us, please call us at 
416-202-6911 or email us at:  
TorontoWest@metrolinx.com 

 
When near construction areas, please be safe 
and respect all safety measures in place.  
 
Thank you for your patience while the 
developer, Hines, works with the City of Toronto 
to complete construction for the new pedestrian 
bridge over Bay Street. Once complete, the 
bridge will offer a connection between Union 
Station and the new office tower located at 141 
Bay Street. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Figure 2. Rendering of the bridge connection 
between Union Station and the new office tower 
located at 141 Bay Street. 
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